
From: Falardeau, Jamie D. [mailto:Jamie.Falardeau@chicagopolice.org]  
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 10:36 AM 
To: Steve Berlin 
Cc: Thomas Obrien; James Healy 
Subject: CPD P.O. Healy Carbine Training - Board of Ethics Follow-Up 
 
Steve, 
  
Please find attached to this e-mail P.O. Healy's certificate of completion from the NRA for the 
Carbine Instructor Course, as well as the travel packet we submitted to our Special Functions 
Division which contains all of the details you requested previously. 
  
Please let me know if you need anything further.  Thank you so much for all of your help!!  Have 
a great week! 
  
-Jamie 
P.O. Jamie Falardeau 
Tactical Secretary 

mailto:Jamie.Falardeau@chicagopolice.org
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